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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   
Welcome back. It was lovely to see the children arrive back last week, 

full of tales about Christmas. They have all settled back and are busy 

starting new topics across the curriculum. 

 
Jan 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers / Guardians 

You will be aware the internet hosts many exciting opportunities for education.  The 
online world is a wonderful place for young people to explore, with unprecedented 
opportunities for learning and creativity, but just like the real world there are risks and 
dangers they should be aware of and which we should all act to protect them from.  

As a parent/carer or Guardian, you play a significant part in ensuring that your 
child/children spend their time online safely. 

Just a few simple steps by you can help keep them safe and give young people the 
awareness to know what to do if they feel uncomfortable about anything they 
encounter whilst on the internet. 

Net aware is a great website that states age restrictions for any social media apps or 
game.  It also lists key points about what you need to know on how to keep your child 
safe, including guidance on TikTok, Fortnight and Instagram. 
www.net-aware.org.uk  
 
The Police are attending school in the next few weeks to conduct a presentation to the 
children about keeping themselves safe when online.  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to email me at the email address below 
 
Regards 

Joe Spooner, PCSO 5240, Selby Primary Schools Liaison Officer North Yorkshire Police 
email- Joe.spooner@northyorkshire.police.uk 

 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.net-aware.org.uk/


 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Dates for the Diary this Spring term… 

Wed 11th Jan 

• First Aid training for KS2  

• Swimming starts for year 4 

 

Thur 12th Jan   

• Martial arts taster sessions - whole school 

• Y2 Multi Skills After School Club starts 

 

Fri 13th Jan 

• the panto is coming in the morning! Jack and the beanstalk  

 

Mon 16th Jan 

• Y3/4/5 Martial Arts After School Club starts 

 

Mon 23rd Jan  

• PCSO Joe Spooner visiting to talk to children about internet safety 

 

Fri 27th Jan 

• School Open Afternoon - details to follow 

 

Fri 3rd Feb  

• Movie night- details to follow, but will start straight after school 

 

Fri 10th Feb  

• Theme day - Wonders of the World, 

• School closes for half term 

 

Mon 20th Feb 

• School re opens 

 

Wed 22nd Feb & Thur 23rd Feb 

• Parents evenings 

 
Thur 2nd March 

• World book day – details to follow 

 

Wed 22nd Mar  

• Bingo night - details to follow 

 

Thur 30th Mar  

• Easter event / competition 

 

Fri 31st Mar  

• Theme day - Art in nature 

• School closes for Easter 

 

Tues 18th Apr 

• School re opens 

 


